Townsend, Erle

From: Theodore Bragg <pastor_ted@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 6:43 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Theodore Bragg and | am a resident of Newport. | stand in opposition to this proposed rule (127-A). Most
Mainers would not be able to afford electric vehicles, or the extremely high cost of repairs. As we have recently seen,
chargers are not reliable in cold weather. Also, during a power outage, home chargers are unreliable as solar panels are
inefficient in inclement weather. | would be concerned about folks in Northern Maine traveling long distances getting
stranded due to an inefficient charging infrastructure. This rule would hurt the ability of Mainers to get to work, and put
undue stress on their already tight budgets.
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